Providence City Council

PROVIDENCE CITY HALL
25 DORRANCE STREET, ROOM 310
PROVIDENCE, RI 02903
OFFICE: 401-521-7477
council@providenceri.gov

Tina Mastroianni

Clerk

City of Providence

Providence City Hall

25 Dorrance Street

Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Tina,

I will be resigning my position on the Providence Emergency Management Advisory Council
effective, Thursday, June 29, 2023. Since I am retiring from my position as Deputy Chief of
Staff — Operations for the City Council on Friday, June 30, 2023 I will no longer be able to fulfill
my duties as a member of PEMAC.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mzmn
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